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80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session  
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Reviewed by:  Doug Wilson 
Date:  April 3, 2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Clarifies that hearings held by a district school board or its hearings officer on matters pertaining to or 
examination of the confidential records of a student shall be in executive session, unless the student requests a 
public hearing. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
School Districts, Education Service Districts (ESD) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


